
 
 

 
WILBRAHAM & MONSON ACADEMY 

RETURN TO CAMPUS PLAN 
 
Wilbraham & Monson Academy has instituted the following health and safety procedures for the 
academic year beginning August 31, 2020. All students must comply with these measures if they 
are enrolled at the Academy.  
 
The Academy has developed a hybrid learning model and is in compliance with SEVP 
Guidelines. All domestic and international boarding students who are living on campus will 
participate in full in-person instruction.  
 
UPON ARRIVAL TO CAMPUS 
All students, faculty and staff will be tested for COVID-19. The two methods for testing include: 

- antigen testing using two on-campus Quidel Sofia2 machines 
- PCR testing through the Broad Institute at MIT  

 
All boarding students who test negative will enter quarantine. After receiving negative results for 
three tests on consecutive days in quarantine, they will be released from quarantine. Any 
boarding student who tests positive will enter the school’s on-campus isolation unit and be 
supervised and cared for by our Health Services team. Day students, faculty and staff will isolate 
in their homes.  
 
ONGOING HEALTH PROTOCOLS WHILE AT SCHOOL 

- frequent community-wide COVID-19 testing throughout the school year 
- practicing social distancing (six feet) in classrooms  
- cohorting, by grade level, in the dormitories and at meals 
- social distancing at meals, including plexiglass dividers on tables and reduced seating to 

40% capacity in three separate dining spaces 
- wearing face coverings at all times, unless eating or in a room alone with the door closed 

 
WMA will continue to follow SEVP, CDC and Massachusetts guidance on proper health 
protocols and update our policies as needed to adhere to developing guidance.  
 
If there are any remaining questions about this student’s travel or educational program, please 
contact our Administrator on Duty at 413-284-9042.  
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